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Submission: I am a net generator of electricity. I have a 3kw system, use around 2kws and still am forced to pay for the power I
use after dark. The feed in tariff is not currently a fair price - and the proposal to lower it is an appalling proposal. If rooftop
renewables have forced wholesale electricity prices lower, we should not be punished for doing the right thing. Renewables
should be rewarded as well for the benefits they bring to all. Lowering the FIT will only see the pace of off grid systems
accelerate. The price of electricity will inevitably increase as more and more people go off grid.





